
1002 Bleistein 
Co<fy, Wyoming 82414 
March 15 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

I am in the process of compiling materials for a book on Western 
Art, tentatively entitled THE WAY WEST, vhichis to be published 
in the fall of 1977. The text is competed, and we are now 
accumulating photographs for illustrations.

I am requesting World rights and would be most grateful for your 
permission to reproduce the following illustration:

Laura Gilpin. GREAT NORTHERN SKYLINE OF SANGRE DE CRISTO

I would also be very grateful If you would provide me with a black 
and white glossy photograph of the above or direct me to the source 
of one. If you do not control the right to this illustration, kindly 
let me know to whom I should write.

A release form Is attached here for your use, and a copy of this 
letter Is enclosed for your files. Please specify the size of the 
woric, the date of the work, the medium in which it is done and the 
appropriate credit line, as well as the fee, if any, on the bottom? 
of the form.

Thank you very much for your assistance. I look forward to hearing 
from you at your earliest possible convenience.

Vexy sincerely,

Peter H. Hassrick

fHH:edh
Enes.


